Park Committee meeting

Tuesday, May 23, 2023

5:00 p.m.

The committee met at the 10 Mile Park to get a visual look at where the project is and what still needs to be done.

- Bring 4 picnic tables from the township to the park. One table to be placed at the end of the path heading towards the creek and the other 3 to be placed on the cement pad.
- Purchase 2 benches. One bench to be installed by the 1st wood duck house and the other to be installed by the dead hawk (for lack of a better description). See pictures attached. Josh will get with Sue on suggested types of benches.
- Purchase 2 solar motion detection lights (on anodized poles) for parking lot this will deter after hours visitors.
- Move large boulders to driveway to block vehicles from driving through the paths.
- Signage needed: "Leave only footprints...." "No motorized vehicles" "Park closes at dusk".
- Park needs to be named. Suggest getting name ideas from the residents. Post on website and FB.
- Shrubbery needed to be planted along 10 Mile Road to help cut down the noise from the traffic.
- Josh will rent a chipper and take care of the big piles of sticks from the various clean up days.
- The artesian well needs to be tested to determine if it is potable for drinking water. This will determine which way we go with the design of the well.
- Sue will check with Matt to find out if we can get signs from the county to read "Park entrance ahead".
- There continues to be a need for removing more invasive plants. This will probably be on-going for who knows how long.

Respectfully submitt	ted	
----------------------	-----	--

Sue Hartman